
 

PACIFIC SWIMMING COMMITTEE REPORT 
To be submitted to boardmeeting@pacswim.org the Sunday prior to the next BOD meeting 
 

Committee:     Officials Committee     

Liaison to the Board:   Diana Fetterman      

Date of Next Meeting:   January 8, 2025 
 
Summary:   
 
The Officials Committee report was presented during the October HOD.  
 
Junior Officials:  A step-by-step guide on how to Become a Junior Official as well as a Q & A has been posted on the 
official’s webpage. 
 
Officials Committee Member Update:  On behalf of the Officials Committee, I would like to thank Sylvain Flamant who 
will be stepping down from the Committee at the end of the month. Sylvain represented Zone 1 North for the last 
several years. Sylvain’s hard work, dedication, and commitment in the advancement and certification of officials will be 
missed. Sylvain will continue to officiate and be a mentor in Zone 1 North. Commencing December 1st, Brett Shaug will 
be replacing Sylvain. Brett is an experienced official with a wealth of knowledge. His experience comes from many years 
of officiating from both within the LSC and at national level meets. The Committee welcomes Brett! 
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